19" June 2016

ANNOUNCEMENT OF RESIGNATION OF CFO

Polygenta has notified the BSE of the stepping down and departure of its CFO Rakesh Tanna with
effect from 18™ June 2016. The Company expresses its thanks for Rakesh’s contribution to the
finance and accounts functions during his tenure with the Company. The Company is considering
a number of candidates to appoint as CFO and an announcement will be made in the coming
weeks. Pending the appointment of a new CFO, interim arrangements have been made and
Mr. Tanna is providing all due assistance with the transition.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

For Polygenta Technologies Limited

Y

Paresh Damania
Company Secretary
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